To Council:

The Bradford Bypass development will damage the Holland Marsh, Lake Simcoe, a
significant heritage site and countless habitats. The bridge would span the marsh at an
elevation akin to the Gardiner Expressway, running from high ground in the east to high
ground in the west. It will create air and noise pollution, the salt and sand runoff will
damage the marsh.

The climate crisis is here. This would damage wetland carbon sinks, needed to absorb
carbon in the atmosphere. It would encourage more development, further fueling the
crisis.

Please side with Science.

Elaine Adam



